To whom it may concern,

Re: 2015/3900/P — St Giles Circus site including: site of 138-148 (even) Charing Cross Road 46 7 9
10 20-28 (inc) Denmark Street 1-6 (inc) 16-23 (inc) Denmark Place 52-59 (inc) St Giles High Street 4
Flitcroft Street and 1 Book Mews London WC2

Thank you for your letter dated 23 September 2015 seeking comment from Transport for London (TfL) on
the above mentioned application. While TfL does not object to the principle of this proposal, the site of the
proposed amendments and additional drawings relate to London Underground (LU) owned land. LU have
the following comments:

1) The north fagade of the building has moved closer to the LU Plaza Entrance. This is acceptable provided the
run off distance from the LU Plaza Entrance remains compliant with LU standards. It appears this is the case
but the drawings are not to scale and so will need to be checked. If any of the facade now rests on LU
compulsory purchased land, which appears to be the case, there will need to be a legal agreement made
with LU.

2) The configuration of the basement over the Crossrail tunnel and LU escalator decline has changed. These
appear to be coordinated with LU's works but should be assured as complying with LU's as built records.

3) The configuration of the basement over the Crossrail tunnel has changed and there now appears to be a line
of piles which encroach on the Crossrail exclusion zone. This will need to be coordinated with Crossrail.

Where requested, clarification should be provided on these matters before approval granted.
Please contact me should you have any queries.
Kind regards,

Bhavna Kerai | Planner | Borough Planning
TfL Planning, Transport for London
T: (020) (or ext [0)

(0 ) M: 0780
E: BhavnaKerai@tfl. gov.uk

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl. gov.uk
and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. ‘Itansport tor [.ondon
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for Tondon is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, I.ondon, SW1H OTI.. Further information about
“I'ransport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http:/www tfl. pov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although T'fL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any
altachments, as TIL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
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